
Zimbabwe Victims’ Support Fund – Christmas Cards Available Now 

Registered Charity No. 1145569 

These beautiful silhouette Christmas cards are sold to raise funds for this life-saving work at the 

modest price of £ 3 for a pack of five (plus P&P)  "Through the darkness....comes the dawn!"  

The verse inside reads.....  

"Jesus Christ, Light of the World  

May the light of His presence  

reach the darkest places of our world  

and touch your heart with joy"  

 

To order your cards please e-mail Chris Sammons on chris@chris-james-design.co.uk  

This is a Christian Charity with close links to 

Zimbabwe. Through our partners there on the 

ground we are providing relief feeding to many 

thousands of the poorest of the poor, now close to 

starvation. The suffering among the people has 

now reached levels which most of us would find   

difficult to imagine.  

Our partners in Zimbabwe, many of whom are 

Pastors, know and themselves experience that 

pain and suffering. Nevertheless they reach out to 

help the most vulnerable – providing some 2,000 

desperate families with a regular monthly delivery 

of the staple food, together with pastoral care. At 

the same time they are sharing the good news of 

Jesus with all. 

Persuaded by our team there in the front-line, we have just launched a special appeal with the aim 

of doubling the amount of relief aid over the next six months before another harvest can be 

expected. Do read about all this on our website    www.zimbabwevictimssupportfund.org     
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